
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 26th April, 09:00-11:00 — Tania Taylor Family    
Worker Drop-ins 

Thursday 27th April & Tuesday 2nd May — Teachers’ Industrial 
Action 

Monday 1st May —  May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May — Year 3 Swimming 

Wednesday 3rd May to Friday 5th May — Year 3 & Year 5         
Swimming 

Friday 5th May — King’s Coronation Tea Party and Royal Bake 
Sale 

Monday 8th May — King’s Coronation Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9th May to Friday 12th May — KS2 SATS Week 

Thursday 25th May to Friday 26th May — Year 3 Residential; 
Lanhydrock House, Camel Trail & School Camp 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June — HALF TERM 

Week beginning 5th June — Year 4 Multiplications Tables Check 

Week beginning 12th June — Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

NEWSLETTER—April 2023 

King Charles III Coronation Celebrations 

On Friday 5th May 2023 the children will be involved in preparing for our Royal Tea 

Party and Bake Sale, which will take place at 2.40pm and the children are invited to wear 

red, white & blue. All parents are welcome to come along a buy a royal cake or two from 

the bake sale or enjoy a cup of tea.  Our wonderful FOTS will be supporting in this and 

have used some of their funds to purchase commemorative leather book marks for every 

child.  Any donations of cakes or helpers on the day would be greatly appreciated.  

ATTENDANCE 

To apply for a holiday for your child 

during term time the Application for 

leave of absence form MUST be   

completed for all children. The form 

needs to be submitted in good time 

before the   holiday. Please find a 

copy of the request form on the 

school website Holiday Request  or 

collect one from the school office. 

STAFFING & VACANCIES 

We say a fond farewell to Miss Hannah Stephens at the end of the academic year as she 

moves on to new challenges in her career.  We would like to thank Hannah for her passion, 

positivity and dedication to her role as the Year 2 teacher and SENDCO and we will be wish-

ing her all the best for the future.  Hannah has been a valuable member of the staff team for 

14 years and we know Trevisker will miss her very much. 

Mrs Claire Byrne, Year 5 Teaching Assistant will also be leaving us at the end of the academic 

year as her family are posted in the summer.  We will miss Claire and the girls very much, but 

wish them well as they move on. 

We still have vacancies for this term on our Lunchtime team and for Breakfast Club Leader.  

Please see the Kernow Learning Website for application forms, if you are interested in joining our team!  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB  

Unfortunately Mondays After School 
Club (Wraparound Care), will only run 
until 4.15pm due to staffing changes, 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday will 

continue as normal to 5.15pm. 

School Clubs letter will be in your child’s 
book bag! 

https://www.trevisker.kernowlearning.co.uk/web/holiday_request_/649920
https://www.kernowlearning.co.uk/web/current_employee_vacancies/525769

